
 

 
 
 
 
April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Year 11 Easter Revision Sessions – Final Arrangements 
 
With the Easter break upon us, I wanted to write to you to finalise details for the revision 
sessions taking place over the fortnight. I would ask that all students check their bookings 
carefully to ensure they know what they have booked for on each; all parents/students 
should have had confirmation e-mails to indicate which sessions have been booked and the 
session details will be displayed in the courtyard over the Easter break. 
 
It is also important to take note of the following information. 

• Students attending the Easter sessions are not expected to wear uniform, however 

in all other respects we still require students to adhere to the college rules during their 

revision periods. Any breach of these rules may result in the student being asked to 

leave the session. 

• Students must sign in and out of college at reception when entering or leaving the 

site. This is to ensure that we have a comprehensive list of all students in the building 

in case of an evacuation. A list of rooms for each session will be available on a daily 

basis in reception. 

• Standard school buses are not in service during the Easter break, so it is important 

that your child knows how they are making their way to and from school for any 

sessions. 

• Students attending a full day may wish to bring a packed lunch with them as canteen 

facilities will not be available over the course of the fortnight. They will be allowed to 

leave site for lunch if they so wish, however they must sign out upon leaving site.  

• Please be aware that there have been various illnesses around school in the last 

week and whilst we will always endeavour not to cancel any sessions, there may be 

instances where this may be unavoidable. In these instances, we will notify families 

as far in advance as possible.  

Finally, can I thank all of you for your continuing support for the college in ensuring that our 
students achieve the very best results in the exams this summer. I wish you a very peaceful 
Easter break! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jon Barton 
Vice Principal 
 


